Sent

18 August 1986

Douglas E. Kupel, Historian
State Historic Preservation Office
Arizona State Parks

1688 West Adams Street

Phoenix, Arizona 85007

Dear Mr. Kupel:

Thank you for your letter of 12 August 1986. We are happy to hear that
Ms. Blake has started the process of registering the Sunnyslope Rock Garden
for state and perhaps, national landmark status.

In addition to Sunnyslope Garden, we have information {clippings,
paraphlets, letters, some photos) in our files about:

Valley of the Mcon, made by George Legler in Tucson. Restoration
committee address: 2002 E. Ft. Lowell #116, Tucson, AZ 85719.

Laura McBride's environment, Oak Creek, Rte. 3, Box 400, Flagstaff, AZ
86001.

The Garden of Gethsemane is now owned by the city of Tucson and
located at Congress Street and Bonita Avenue.

I will be happy to fill out the inventory forms on these sites with what
information we have. I will send them along as scon as I can.

Thank you again for your assistance.
Sincerely,

Jocelyn Gibbs
Associate



